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Monday, 9th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

 

Proposed Year 6 Residential Visit 

May 20th – 22nd 2024 

 

When your child moves into Year 6 next year, they will be given the opportunity to 

attend a three-day residential visit with an emphasis on outdoor pursuits. 

 

The visit is a trip of adventurous activities, giving children the chance to develop new 

skills and work as a team in an exciting and safe environment.  It also gives them the 

opportunity to spend time away from home in order to build self-confidence and 

greater independence, and enables them to demonstrate potential that is not 

always seen in the classroom. 

 

Although your child is still in Year 5, the trip will take place after SATs in Year 6 and by 

booking it now, the payment can be divided into manageable instalments.  

 

 

Payment Schedule: 

 

2nd March 2023: £30 (non-refundable deposit to secure your child’s place) 

2nd June 2023: £50 

3rd November 2023: £100 

15th March 2024: £85 

 

Total: £265 

 

 

 

We require the initial £30 non-refundable deposit to secure your child’s place no later 

than Thursday, 2nd March 2023.  Please note, after this date we cannot add to our final 

numbers.  If you would like your child to attend but have any payment issues please 

speak to us BEFORE this date.  

 

If your child is eligible for free school meals, there will be a 50% subsidy.  The total after 

the subsidy is £132.50. However, the full deposit (£30) is required in the first instance to 

show commitment.  All subsequent payments can be made in 3 separate instalments 

on ParentPay of whichever amount is convenient, provided the total amount is paid 

by 15th March 2024. 

 

A presentation will be given in the school hall on Monday, 16th January at 6.00pm to 

provide you with more information about the visit, and give you a chance to ask any 

questions.  We encourage all parents to attend, even if you have older children who 



have been on residentials in previous years.  Please complete the link below to 

indicate if you will be in attendance: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/CeCseQVvf5  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. T Stirk 

Head of Pastoral Care 
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